William Kuschel PO BOX 689 Greenwood, DE 19950-0689

Lisa A. Vest, Hearing Officer
Office of the Secretary
Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control
89 Kings Highway
Dover, DE 19901

November 3, 2022

RE: In support of BIOENERGY Development Corporation

Dear Officer Vest:

I believe that this bioenergy project should be supported. It decomposes animal waste into a useful methane gas which can be used to perform work. Likewise, when the gas is burned it turns into a totally benign gas carbon dioxide. It will permit another option to those expensive, impractical and hazardous [many different hazards] electric vehicles. Unlike hydrogen powered vehicles which require extensive vehicle modification, this technology can be more easily be converted to present-day engine technology. I noticed there is a CNG filling station in Dover. It would be very useful to have a biogas CNG filling station in Seaford Delaware.

It would be much appreciated if you would support this renewable green energy project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the following:

William Kuschel PO BOX 689 Greenwood, DE 19950-0689

302-349-5533 home 410-558-4520 voice mail only

Thank you for your time and consideration, sincerely,

William Kuschel

William Kuschel